
From: Debbie Farren < 
Sent: April 11, 2023 10:22 PM 
To: Ron Ashmore 
Subject: New Dock Licence Agreement Issue  
  

To: Ron Ashmore, Mayor Doug Elmslie, and Council Members, 
 
I want to address an issue with the New Dock License 
Agreement being implemented this year.  
 
Thurstonia residents are able to sell their homes and transfer 
their dock lease agreement to the new owners. 
 
Cedar Glen Road residents with the numbers 800 and up 
cannot transfer their dock lease agreement when they sell their 
homes.  Don't feel this is fare.  Would very much appreciate 
being able to transfer my dock lease agreement to a future 
owner. 
  
When I purchased my home the dock came with the sale of the 
house.  Also the person before me and the person before 
them.  I am now being told I can't do the same.  I live within 400 
metres of my dock just like Thurstonia residents. In the 
Thurstonia area we a talking about 175 docks, Cedar Glen we 
are just talking about 25 docks. I am sorry but this isn't right. 
 
Would very much appreciate being able to transfer the licensed 
agreement to a future owner. 
Thank you for taking the time to address this issue. 
 
Debbie Farren  


